
NOTICE OF PROPOSED GUIDANCE DOCUMENT 

Understanding IRP (International Registration Plan) – Full Reciprocity 

 

Pursuant to Wis. Stat. s. 227.112, the Wisconsin Department of Transportation is hereby 

seeking comment on Understanding IRP (International Registration Plan) – Full 

Reciprocity, chs. 341 and Trans 152, a proposed guidance document. 

 

PUBLIC COMMENTS AND DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSION 

Comments may be submitted to the Wisconsin Department of Transportation for 21 

days by: 

1. Department’s website:  
https://appengine.egov.com/apps/wi/dot/guidance-docs?guidDocId=DMV548 
 

2. Mailing written comments to: 

Division of Motor Vehicles 

Wisconsin Department of Transportation 

4822 Madison Yards Way 

PO Box 7336 

Madison, WI  53707-7336 

 

WEBSITE LOCATION OF FINAL GUIDANCE DOCUMENT 

The final version of this guidance document will be posted at wisconsindot.gov to allow 

for ongoing comment. 

 

AGENCY CONTACT 

DOTDMVGuidanceDocs@DOT.WI.GOV 
 

LINK TO VIDEO GUIDANCE DOCUMENT 
https://youtu.be/gB1aheKcAos 
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